

Hyndland Secondary School

Lauderdale Gardens Glasgow G12 9RQ **Phone 0141 582 0130** Fax 0141 582 0131 www.hyndland-sec.glasgow.sch.uk

Head Teacher
Louise Edgerton Bed Mus (Hons)

December 2019

Dear Parent / Carer

Subject teachers have completed the enclosed report commenting on progress to date, required next steps in learning and have also given an indication of the likely level of presentation in the forthcoming SQA Exam diet. It is vitally important that a steady and consistent work rate is maintained over the coming weeks if pupils are to achieve their full potential. The assessment diet runs from the 13th January until the 24th January 2020. Preparations should be well under way and supported study is currently on offer.

The formal S5 and S6 Parents' Evening is on Thursday 27th February and you will be able at this stage to see class teachers at your request. Pastoral Care can be contacted at any point in the term should you have specific queries.

If you wish to discuss the contents of this report further please telephone me or if you prefer, your child's own Pastoral Care Teacher.

5L1, 5L2, 6L2 – Mrs Pollock 5K1, 5K2, 6K2 – Mrs Ritchie/Mr Squire 5R, 6R – Mrs Mills 5T, 6T - Mr Carstairs

Yours sincerely

B MOCHAN

Deputy Head Teacher



